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Arrival in Kenya 
 

 

As part of your volunteer program, Village Volunteers will coordinate for someone meet you at 

the Jomo Kenyatta airport in Nairobi when your flight arrives. This person will be a resource for 

you and will transport you to either your volunteer program or to your overnight 

accommodations in Nairobi depending on what is outlined in your Village Volunteers program 

itinerary.  

 

Customs Declaration Form  

Before landing, you will be asked to complete a form declaring what you are bringing into the 

country and the estimated value of contents. If you are carrying items for your program such as 

school supplies, vitamins, or medical supplies for the schools or clinics, please declare them as 

gifts.  

 

Airport Meet Up 

When you arrive at the Jomo Kenyatta International Airport in Nairobi, you will be greeted by a 

Village Volunteers representative.  

After picking up your luggage, proceed outside and look for the person holding a sign that reads 

"Village Volunteers." They can assist you in getting acclimated and can help you with 

exchanging money, checking email, purchasing or renting a cell phone (optional), etc.  

 

Transportation 

The person coordinating your airport pick up will coordinate your transportation to your next 

stop. Depending on the program you’re visiting and the time of your arrival flight, you may 

need to stay overnight in Nairobi on your first night. Village Volunteers will note on your 

itinerary whether a stay in Nairobi is necessary. If an overnight stay in Nairobi in needed, Village 

Volunteers will coordinate escorted transportation to your volunteer program the following 

morning. 
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